
 

 

 
28th January 2021 

Re: Ski trip 2nd – 9th April 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer 

As I am sure you are aware, the Year 10 ski trip is fast approaching.  

There will be parents’ information evening on Tuesday 8th February at 6pm in the school hall. It is important that you 
attend this meeting as important information will be given out. We will also be able to answer any questions you may 
have.  

Please bring your child’s passport with you to the meeting.  

I look forward to meeting you on the 8th February.  

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs D Bennett 

 

 


